
 

 

June 3, 2019 

 

 

Website Renewal Announcement 

 

 

We would like to inform you that we have our website renewaled. 

 

In this renewal, we emphasize the social function of pharmaceutical wholesalers and the role 

of Encise. 

 

We will continue updating and providing valuable information to contribute to a sustainable 

healthcare environment.  

 

 

Contact: 

Business Management Division 

+81-3-6712-6339 


